LE PONT DE LA TOUR

What Our Guests Are Saying...

Client Dinner, November 2024: “I just wanted to write a quick note to say how fantastic last night’s
dinner was at Le Pont de La Tour. The team there went above and beyond to make the occasion a
very special one. The little touches on the name tags and napkins were amazing - there were so
many lovely comments. But beyond that, the food was exquisite, and we were very well looked after
by the team. We are very keen to build a connection with Le Pont de La Tour for future Client Dinners
as we were so impressed with the setup. Please do pass on my sincere thanks to the team there who
put in so much effort for us - it was really appreciated.”

Restaurant Group, October 2024: “I would like to thank you for all your kind support.
It was a such nice evening. All food was so delicious. Also, thank you to Maria, Alper and all staff.
They were amazing.”

Restaurant Group, June 2024: “Le Pont de la Tour was the most perfect venue. Thank you for the
reception area outside. It enabled everybody to reset and set themselves up for a very special dinner.
The attention to detail that you all show in every area of your operation is exemplary. The food was
delicious - thank you chef! The thanks don’t just come from us. All of our guests were blown away.
Life can be simple if you choose to make it that way. Please know you have all made a difference to
others. Saturday 29th June was the most perfect day and this comes with immense gratitude from us
both.”

Salon Prive, June 2023: “Thank you for a magnificent meal, wine and service in the Salon Prive. Jo,

Michele and the team excelled, and all my guests had a wonderful time. Although | shall only have

one 60" birthday, | will never regret asking you all to make it a very special occasion. Please pass on
regards to the chef and the whole team.”

Salon Prive, May 2023: “Thank you very much for the arrangements you made for our dinner last
night. Our guests have been emailing to say what a lovely evening they had and were very
complimentary about the event.”

Restaurant Hire, May 2023: “l would like to say a massive thank you to yourself and all of the staff at
Pont de la Tour for your help in making our event so special. The clients really enjoyed themselves,
we have had some nice emails saying what a great day it was. Please pass on my gratitude to Jo,
Michele and everyone else who was involved.”



